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The Editors of Tourism Recreation Research (TRR) extend their congratulations to
Professors Stefan Gossling, Michael Hall, Paul Peeters and Daniel Scott for winning
the Article of the Year Award 2010 for their contribution, The Future of Tourism:
Can Tourism Growth and Climate Policy be Reconciled? A Mitigation Perspective,
published in TRR Volume 35(2), 2010. The judges ranked it high in Practical
Usability of Research and Broad Subject Interest.

Stefan Gössling is a Professor at the Department of Service
Management, Lund University and the School of Business and
Economics, Lund University, Sweden. He is also a research co-
ordinator at the Research Centre for Sustainable Tourism, Western
Norway Research Institute. Having worked with tourism, mobility,
energy and greenhouse gas emissions for over 15 years, he is now
increasingly interested in the sociological and psychological
dimensions of human mobility.

Michael Hall is Professor in the Department of Management,
University of Canterbury, New Zealand; Docent, Department of
Geography, Oulu University, Finland; and Visiting Professor,
Linneaus University, Kalmar, Sweden and Sheffield Business
School, Sheffield Hallam, UK. Co-editor of Current Issues in Tourism
he has wide-ranging interests in tourism and mobility, regional
studies, environmental history and gastronomy.

Paul Peeters is an Associate Professor at the Center for Sustainable
Tourism and Transport, NHTV University for Applied Science,
Breda, The Netherlands. He specializes in the impacts of tourism
on the environment in general and climate change in particular.
His publications cover a wide range of topics like air transport
technology, global and regional tourism and climate scenario’s,
system dynamic approaches to tourism and tourism transport
mode choice and modal shift.

Daniel Scott is a Canada Research Chair in Global Change and
Tourism at the University of Waterloo (Canada).  He has worked
on the human dimensions of climate change for over 10 years,
focusing primarily on the implications for the global tourism
economy and protected areas management. Scott has been a
contributing author and expert reviewer for the United Nations
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change Third and Forth
Assessment Reports. He is currently a member of the Advisory Committee to the
UN coordinated Global Partnership for Sustainable Tourism and on the panel of
experts for the Commission for Climatology of the World Meteorological
Organization.
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